Appleton Housing Authority

2022 Annual PHA Plan 
Interested participants are welcome to view the contents of the 2022 PHA Annual Plan located on our website at www.appletonhousing.org Comments regarding any suggested additions or changes on the goals and objectives of the Appleton Housing Authority as it relates to affordable housing opportunities, capital fund needs or how the Housing Authority administers their programs are welcome to comment below. We appreciate & welcome your comments.
Comments Submitted By:

Agency/Individual:_______________________________________________________

Would you like someone from the Appleton Housing Authority to contact you?

Yes______  Telephone or email address:_______________________________________

Thank you for your input!  We value your participation. Return form to: Debra Dillenberg via e-mail at debrad@appletonhousing.org or by fax (920)739-6817
